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From: >  
Sent: Wednesday, July 30, 2025 9:52 AM 
To: tpbpd/PLAND <tpbpd@pland.gov.hk> 
Subject: Planning Application No. A/SK-HH/84 (延期會議申請) 
 
Town Planning Board 
 
Dear Sir / Madam  
 
As application No. A/SK-HH/84 requires more time to respond to the departmental  comments, we would 
like to apply to the Town Planning Board for a 2 month postponement of its meeting on 15 August. 
 
Regards  
 
M&D Planning and Construction Consultant Ltd 
 
Leo Wong 
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